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7 May 2024  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Meethill School 
Aberdeenshire Council  
 

In February 2020, Education Scotland published a letter, following an inspection of Meethill 
School. A further inspection took place in November 2021 and January 2023. In April 2024, 
Aberdeenshire Council evaluated the progress made by the school in taking forward the 
agreed areas for improvement identified in the inspection report. The Council’s progress 
report was shared with Education Scotland and is available online 

https://meethill.aberdeenshire.sch.uk/hmie-report/. 
 

After reviewing the evidence, we are now confident Meethill has the capacity to continue to 
improve and we will publish no further reports in relation to the 2019 Education Scotland 
inspection report. Officers from Aberdeenshire Council will continue to work with the school 
to ensure progress continues.  
 
 
 

HM Inspectors 
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